
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/6/2014 11:59:10 AM
Subject: FW: Local Law Enforcement Grants

Attachments: DPS FY14.pdf

 
 
From: Lewis, Paul [mailto:PaulLewis@SCDPS.GOV] 

Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 11:57 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Smith, Leroy

Subject: FW: Local Law Enforcement Grants
 
Hi Josh,
 
Attached is the information you asked for yesterday on that Law Enforcement Grant Revenue put in our budget.
 
Hope this helps.
 
Thanks,
 
Paul
 
 
Paul V. Lewis, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
South Carolina Department of Public Safety
10311 Wilson Blvd.
Blythewood, South Carolin 29016
(O) (803) 896-8605
(C) (803) 609-3367
(F) (803) 896-5201
Paullewis@scdps.gov
 
 
 
From: Watford, Scott 

Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 11:21 AM

To: Lewis, Paul

Subject: Local Law Enforcement Grants
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